
ÉCOLE GEORGE V SCHOOL
MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER

ÉCOLE GEORGE V SCHOOL

IMPORTANT DATES

265 Grey Street
Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6
Phone: (204) 669-4482
School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell
09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch
1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Acting Principal 
Mme B. Hebert
Head Clerk
Mrs. S. Hendrickson
Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
K & Gr 1-6: 
(204) 793-7626

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

Friday, March 14th: Non-
instructional Day - NO
CLASSES
Monday, March 31st to Friday,
April 4th: Spring Break - NO
SCHOOL

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV


Our in-school Science Expo is happening on
March 7th, and it’s open to students from Grade
4 to Grade 8. This is the perfect opportunity to
explore the wonders of science, present
innovative projects, and inspire your peers!

Participants will showcase their scientific
curiosity through hands-on projects, experiments,
and demonstrations. From physics to biology and
everything in between, the fair will feature a
wide range of topics that will leave you amazed.

The three best science projects will be selected
to represent our school at the divisional level,
where they’ll compete against other talented
students.

Science Expo
Friday, 

March 7th
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Our school will be hosting the
Mobile Vision Clinic on March
12th. This is an opportunity for
students to have their vision
checked by an optometrist and
provide them with glasses, if
needed. Forms were sent home in
January. If you need another form,
please reach out to your child's
teacher or Mrs. Doiron.

Mobile Vision
Wednesday,
March 12th



The Concours Oratoire will take place at our
school on March 12th at 9:30 am! This French
oral competition offers students a fantastic
opportunity to showcase their verbal skills in
French. Whether you’re a beginner or fluent, the
Concours Oratoire is designed to challenge
participants in a fun and supportive
environment.

The event will feature students speaking in
front of an audience, where they’ll demonstrate
their pronunciation, fluency, and creativity in
French. It’s a chance for students to practice
their language abilities, boost their confidence,
and experience the thrill of speaking in public.

Concours D'art Oratoire
Wednesday,
March 12th
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Want to get involved with your child's school? Join
parent council today!

Please check the school website for meeting dates
and times.

Open positions this year:
French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

Thank you to our new Central District Advisory Rep,
Bhawna Batra, and our new Secretary, Kathy
Biegun

If you are interested in volunteering for Parent
Council or for a specific Parent Council initiative,
please contact the Secretary of our Parent Council
by email: egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council
Monday,

March 17th
@6:30 pm

Please enter by the parking lot
doors and meet in the library.

mailto:%20egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com
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Term 2 report cards will be sent
digitally to all families unless they
have previously requested a paper
copy, and will be available to
download for approximately 3
weeks.

If you wish to receive a paper
report card, please call the school
or email georgev@wsd1.org.

Term 2 Report Cards Go Home
Wednesday,
March 19th

Room 301 will be leading
our assembly on wisdom
at @ 10:45 am in the gym.

Wisdom Assembly
Thursday,

March 20th

mailto:georgev@wsd1.org
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Monday, March 24th - Jersey Day

Tuesday, March 25th - Crazy Hair/Hat Day

Wednesday, March 26th - Dress Like Your Teacher Day

Thursday, March 27th - PJ & Stuffy Day

Friday, March 28th  - Costume Day + gym activities for
Grade 1-3 students and a dodgeball tournament for

Grade 4-8 students

Spirit Week

Art Club
Wednesdays,

 March 5th, 12th, 19th, & 26th

3:30 pm - 4:30 pm
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Mindfulness Tip for March: Embrace the
Present Moment 🌿✨

As the seasons shift and spring approaches,
take a moment each day to simply be—
whether it's feeling the warmth of the sun on
your skin, listening to birds returning, or
noticing the fresh scent of rain. A simple
grounding exercise:

🌱 5-4-3-2-1 Senses Check-In 🌱

Pause and notice:
5 things you can see 👀
4 things you can feel ✋
3 things you can hear 🎶
2 things you can smell 👃
1 thing you can taste 👅

This practice helps bring awareness to the
present, calming the mind and reducing
stress. 🌸 Take a deep breath, and welcome
the renewal of spring with mindfulness! 💛

Ms. Jenn’s Counselling Corner
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On Tuesdays and Thursdays during
the afternoon recess will there will be
Grade 5 & 6 Basketball Club, as
these students prepare for their Inner
City Basketball League games and a
fun 3 on 3 basketball tournament
hosted at École George V School on
March 20th. 

Badminton Club will begin during the
lunch hour for Grades 4-8, please
keep an eye out for a letter that will
be sent home with more information. 

Mr. Melnyk’s Phys-Ed Updates
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I am thrilled to recognize and celebrate the outstanding
efforts of our school patrols for the month of February!
The following students have demonstrated exceptional
leadership and commitment to excellence in their patrol
duties:

🎉 Hana, Lucas P, Willow, Celina, Lauren, Ryli, George,
Javier, and Mariia 🎉

This recognition is awarded in appreciation of your:

✅ Punctuality – Consistently arriving on time and
prepared.
✅ Dependability – Demonstrating outstanding
reliability in your duties.
✅ Positive Example – Leading with integrity and
inspiring others.

Your hard work and dedication have made a significant
impact on the safety and organization of our school.
You serve as role models for your peers and play an
invaluable role in our school community.

Congratulations and thank you for your service! 👏👏

- Mrs. Zacharias

Thank You, Patrols!
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